
 

 

Face Masks Required on BART 
Friday, July 29th @ 9:00 AM 

 
Please be aware that the BART Board of Directors has voted to reinstate a face mask requirement 
on all trains and stations (beyond the fare gate) effective immediately until October 1, 2022. Click 
Here for more information. 
 
Earlier this year, TMASF Connects staff interviewed BART on current cleaning and safety 
procedures as well as initiatives BART is undertaking to welcome commuters back to the system. 
Click Here to view the series of video interviews. 
 
Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute 
alternatives. 

July 29th, 2022 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.bart.gov/news/articles/2020/news20200421
https://www.bart.gov/news/articles/2020/news20200421
https://vimeo.com/showcase/9498739
https://www.bart.gov/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

